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NORTH BRANCH INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 138 
JUNE 13, 2024 

Public Meeting on Student Fees 
 
The School Board of Independent School District 138 held a public meeting on 
student fees on Thursday, June 13, 2024, at 5:30 p.m. in the Boardroom at the 
North Branch Area Education Center. 
 
Board Members Present:  Tim MacMillan, Sarah Grovender, Heather Naegele, 
Jesse LaValla, Adam Trampe, Shelly Johnson, and Superintendent Paul 
 
Others in Attendance:   
Denise Martin, Molly Whelan, Rachel Kytonen, Jennifer Heath, Amy Randall, Nita 
Worthley, Rick Yang, Amanda Hals, Judy Hegge, Zane Hals, Emily Hallet, Darin 
Marcussen, David Treichel, Todd Tetzlaff, and Arle Chambers 
 
Approval of Student Fees 
Todd Tetzlaff, Director of Finance and Human Resources, gave a presentation 
on the recommendations of student fees beginning with the 2024-25 school year. 
There are some proposed fee increases for 2024-25. 
 
After the presentation, the public was invited to ask questions and comments on 
the recommendation of student fees. The public is also invited to contact Todd 
Tetzlaff if you have questions at 651-674-1009 or ttetzlaf@isd138.org. 
 
 
 
 
__________________________ 
Heather Naegele, Clerk 
(Unapproved) 
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